
Tēnā koutou katoa,

Last Friday night, our school was transformed into a star-studded Hollywood set for our
annual school disco. Students arrived in dazzling costumes, channeling their inner
celebrities and superheroes. The dance floor was packed, the music was pumping, and the
atmosphere was electric. A huge thank you to the PTA for organising such a fantastic event.

Get ready for a festive treat at our annual PTA Christmas BBQ on Friday, December 6th.
This year, we're introducing a new system to streamline the process and avoid long queues.
Pre-sale tickets will soon be available through Kindo. By purchasing your tickets in
advance, you'll be able to enjoy the festivities without having to join the inevitable queues at
the ticket kiosk. There will be delicious food, fun activities for the kids, and a festive
atmosphere for the whole family. We encourage you to grab your tickets early!

School reports will be available to view on Hero on Wednesday, December 13th. On the
same day, we will also be publishing your child's 2025 class placement and teacher
information via Hero. More details on how to access this information will be provided in the
coming weeks.

We're excited to announce that our Orewa Beach Has Talent show is fast approaching.
We've been blown away by the incredible talent and creativity of our students. From singing
and dancing to magic tricks and comedy routines, there's something for everyone. We can't
wait to see the show!

As we approach the end of the year, there are still many exciting events to look forward to.
We hope you enjoy this busy and fun time with your children.

Ngā mihi nui, Wendy Naidu Tumuaki/Principal

What's on ?

November
Fri 22nd catchup
Individual/sibling photos
Tue 26th Year 5 Tramp
Thur 27th Orewa Beach Has
Talent
Fri 29th Athletics
Demonstration Day 

       Tui Team 9.15am-10.45am
        Piwakawaka 11.30am-1245pm  

December
Wed 4th and Thur 5th  Year 6
Camp
Fri 6th PTA End of Year BBQ
Mon 9th Tui Beach Day
Fri 13th End of Year of
Assemblies
Tue 17th Last Day of Term 4
-12pm finish.

February 2025
Mon 3rd Meet the Teacher
Interviews
(more info to follow)
Tue 4th Normal School Day
Thurs 6th Waitangi
Day(School Closed)
Fri 7th Teacher Only Day (no
school for students today)
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Absences
Please ensure you

inform the school of
your child’s absence

due to illness or
holidays.  If you are

unable to let us know
through the Hero app,
please call the Office

on 09 426 4849.

Please be
aware we finish
school at 2.45
pm. Children

need to be
picked up

promptly. If
you cannot be

here at 2.45 pm
please arrange

care at Kelly
Club.

Stationery 2025
If you would like to order your child’s stationery, you can now do so by copying this link

http://schoolpacks.co.nz.  If you would like to know your child’s year for 2025 please email
office@orewabeach.school.nz

Photolife will be here on Friday 22nd November  to finish off  taking individual and sibling photos.
Photolife Photos



Would you like a FREE Piano??  We
have one to give away.  It is our
Piano that is in our School Hall.
Please contact  Orewa Beach

School 09 426 4849

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

A very big thank you to Craig Goudie from Ultimate
Machine Hire for donating a temporary fence to Orewa

Beach School. Very much appreciated. 




